
SPECIALS NEWSLETTER

Technology:
Pre-K - Kindergarten students have been learning how to:

Maneuver the computer mouse, using the left clicker, to
help them explore and engaged in computer-based
instructional activities.

1st - 2nd grade students have been learning how to:
Log on and off the computer, using their username and
password.
Explore and engage in computer-based instructional
activities.

3rd-5th grade students have been learning and practicing:
Typing fluency and accuracy.
Filling out interview forms.
Creating 3-paragraph documents, resulting from data
reported during Peer-to-Peer interviews.

The student of the Month of August for Technology
Class is Jeffrey Ringgold in Ms. Brock's Pre-K class.
Jeffrey shows self-control by being safe, respectful, and
responsible when working in the computer lab. He remains
seated at her computer station. He raises her hand for
assistance. He stays focused when working on assigned
computer activities.

Gym:
Students will continue to work on their locomotor skills.

Students are able to identify locomotor skills and
incorporate them into physical activity that increases their

heart rate. I will assess their cognitive health- related
physical fitness, psychomotor skills (what they can do) 
through observations, Q&A sessions, self-evaluation of

performance and progress, in class activities where
students informally present their results and student

feedback by answering questions about the instructions.
Christopher Williams exhibits respect each time he
comes to the gym. He is always respectful to his

classmates and teachers. He sets an example for his
peers in class and in the hallways. Christoper Williams,

you rock. 

Art:
Students are continuing to study the

elements of art. We have learned about
the color wheel, portraits, and  symmetry.

We will also be completing fall themed
projects.

The student of the month for Art is 5th
grader Christopher Williams.
Christopher shows respect to his teachers
and classmates. Christopher respects the
school and the materials in the art room.
He is always respectful in his words and
actions.  

Academic Enrichment:
 

This month in Academic Enrichment
students are working on understanding

history, especially the history of the
Upton community. We are looking up

African Americans that played a role in
the city of Baltimore. Students will

create a poster and hang it up on the
bridge leading to the cafeteria.   
The AE student of the month is

D'Andre Chapman. He shows respect
to others and his ability to help others

is amazing.  
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